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Address Reply to:

POST OFFICE BOX 767 % CHICAGO, II.I.I'NOIS 60690

 October 13, 1972

Mr. Donald J. Skovholt

Assistant Director for
Operatlng Reactors

Directorate of Licensing

U. S. Atomic Energy Commission

Washington, D. C. 20545

Subject: Review of Dresden Station Facilities
: to Resist irlooding Capabilities

Dear Mr. Skevholt;”

Your letter of- Augusu 3, 1972 reduested that the
Dresden Station racilities be reviewed in light of the
flooding. incident at Quad- -Cities. to provide assurance
‘that Dresden Station is not susceptible to the same type
" of inc¢ident. The attached report prov1des our analySLS
of the Dresden Station facilities.

. If you have further auestlonb, please do not
hesxtate to ¢all on us.

. One orlglnal and 39 copies of this report
are prov1ded for your use. :

'Very truly yours, .

SERY,

o L. D. Butecrfleld Jr.
' Nuclear Licens lng Aanlnlstrator






